
 

 

Police Committee 

6-21-19 

 

 

Members Present:  Kenneth Rathje, Jerald Ignash & Clint Braun 

Others Present:  Jamie Learman & Chief Kyle Romzek 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee met with the Police Chief to discuss the status of the MDOT ORV Connector Route.  

Romzek informed the committee he was still working on this with the State of Michigan representatives. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                       Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson 

 


